
 

 

Improvements to the off-leash dog area at Concord Thornhill Regional Park continue! 

Access to the off-leash dog park at Concord Thornhill Regional Park (299 Racco Pkwy.) will be impacted 
during the month of May. 
 
Until Friday, May 9, the three entrances into the temporary shared-use off-leash dog park (two main 
entrances and a temporary entrance) will be intermittently closed as work progresses. Signage will be in 
place to guide visitors.   

Starting Monday, May 12, the off-leash dog park will be closed for up to two weeks to accommodate final 
work, including fence installation, paving and removal of the temporary entrance. 

 
For more information about off-leash dog parks in Vaughan, please visit vaughan.ca/DogPark or contact 
Mandy Wellsman, Project Manager, via email at mandy.wellsman@vaughan.ca. 
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https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/local-leash-dog-area-strategy/local-leash-dog-area-strategy-project-updates
mailto:mandy.wellsman@vaughan.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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